
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 28, 2021 

 

Personal Property Division of Greene County 
Assessor’s Office closed due to COVID-19 
 

NOTICE TO CITIZENS: 
 
Due to COVID-19, the personal property division of the Greene County Assessor’s 
Office, located in Room 37 of the Greene County Historic Courthouse, will be closed to 
walk-in traffic June 28-July 6. The office apologizes for any inconvenience and asks for 
patience as service will be limited during this closure.  
 
During this time citizens with personal property tax questions or concerns can email 
assessoronline@greenecountymo.gov. To help the Assessor’s Office process email 
requests as efficiently as possible, please include the following information with the 
correspondence:  
  

• Full legal name 
• Physical address 
• Mailing address, if different 
• Phone number  
• Preferred email address 
• Any previous names in the last five years 
• How long you have been a resident of Greene County 

o If less than five years, list your last five-year residence history (city and 
state) 

• Provide the date you became a Missouri resident 

mailto:assessoronline@greenecountymo.gov


• Is this the first vehicle titled in your name 
• List the previous vehicles owned in the last five years.  

 

 
### 

 

Greene County is the State of Missouri’s fourth most populous county, serving more than 
275,000 people (2010 census). Its mission is to provide all citizens of Greene County, including 
those in its cities, a safe and thriving community through excellent customer service, 
unparalleled dedication, and the efficient use of taxpayer dollars. The Greene County 
Commission is the executive body of Greene County operating under guidelines established in 
the Revised Statutes of the State of Missouri. Within that authority the Commission enacts 
ordinances, resolutions and policies, supervises the activities of county departments, fixes 
salaries, adopts the annual budget, provides for construction and other services, and conducts 
hearings on planning and zoning matters.  

 

For additional information, contact Donna Barton, Public Information Officer, at 417-844-
4311 or dlbarton@greenecountymo.gov. 
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